



HONORING MINORITY AND WOMEN ENTREPRENUERS





University of Maryland University College







October 9, 2013

Jeffrey Hargrave President Mahogany, Inc. 910 W Pratt St Baltimore, MD 21223

Dear Jeffrey,

In just 21 days from now your clients, colleagues, family and friends will witness you receiving one of the region's most prestigious awards - Top 100 MBE®! Congratulations to you.

We received nearly 5,000 nominations. Out of the hundreds of applications from women and minority owned businesses in Maryland, Pennsylvania, Delaware, Virginia and District of Columbia, the judges selected you as one of the best in the region.

You are to be commended for your accomplishments. We want to sincerely thank you for allowing us to honor you. An event honoring all of our winners will take place on Wednesday, October 30th beginning from 5:30 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. at the War Memorial Building in downtown Baltimore. For those traveling, we have reserved a block of rooms at a discounted price at the Hilton Baltimore hotel.

We hope you will join us as our most important guest. In order to receive this prestigious award, it is required that you be in attendance. We promise that it will be an award and an evening you will cherish and remember.

You will receive more information over the next two weeks. Tickets are now available for family and friends and may be purchased for \$50.00 per person for adults and \$25.00 for children under twelve. You can purchase tickets by accessing our website (www.top100mbe.com). Parking is conveniently located across the street. Your admission ticket and parking are complimentary.